Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds
May 15, 2023

Jilletta Jarvis was unable to attend this meeting due to illness. Present
were Dana Wells and Arlene Bassett.

We initialed the copies of payments made since the March meeting.
Our next meeting will be on Monday, July 17, 2023 at 6:00 pm.

Respectfuily Submitted:

Arlene Bassett - Secretary



